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Stop Taxing the Future out of Wilmette!

“It is important to levy [tax] to the fullest extent possible under the tax cap 
because any loss in revenue due to under levying is lost forever.”

Wilmette D39 Business Manager in October 2017 memo to Superintendent of D39

10-year Wilmette resident and parent, letter to the D39 Board

“While we love this town, another increase in taxes would force us to consider moving.”

Wilmette D39 schools can be fully funded next year without any tax increase. 
Yet, the school board still wants to raise your taxes by $2 million - another 4.36 percent hike!

Tell the D39 Board “NO” to an Unneeded 
$2 Million Tax Increase

•   Sign the petition saying no to the levy
•   Write a letter to the school board
•   Attend the public board meeting and  
     final vote, December 18, 6:30 p.m.,  
     615 Locust, Wilmette

WHAT?

Where will it end?
Wilmette property values are falling as property taxes for its schools are rising


